
Kellogg Middle School Rebuild
Kellogg Design Highlights
Cafeteria/Commons

The cafeteria/commons serve as the heart 
of this new middle school, offering space for 
student gatherings and after-hours community 
activities. 

Learning Suites

To promote greater collaboration, groups of 
classrooms will be connected together on  
each floor in an extended learning area. 

Performing Arts

The performing arts stage, located next to the 
music room, serves as a teaching space and 
opens to the gymnasium through an acoustic 
partition, for performances, assemblies and 
other community events.

Community Resources

The design includes community partner and 
support spaces, providing a connection to the 
neighborhood.

Athletic Facilities

The gymnasium allows two PE classes to 
use the space simultaneously, with a divider 
curtain. The multi-use field can be used for PE 
activities and after-hours community use.

STEAM Lab/Learning Garden

The STEAM lab, located next to the student 
learning garden, will be used for maker 
space activities and project-based learning 
opportunities. The learning garden extends 
the classroom to the outdoors with areas for 
educational planting.

SPRING 2017- SPRING 2019 
Planning & Design
Master Planning / Schematic Design / 
Design Development /  
Construction Documents

SUMMER 2019 – SUMMER 2021 
Construction
Construction takes place over 
two years.

FALL 2021 
Rebuilt Kellogg Middle 
School opens

A New Model for Middle Schools

Opening in the fall of 2021, the new Kellogg Middle School 
will represent the vision of Portland Public Schools for 
middle school education, offering expanded options and 
programs for students.

Designed through an extensive public engagement 
process, the Kellogg site includes over 100,000 sq. ft. of new 
construction, including a performing arts stage, a multi-
purpose gym and assembly space, a large, flexible commons 
space, and dedicated outdoor learning spaces. The 
school will become a focal point of its Southeast Portland 
neighborhood, offering a resource hub for the community.

Front of school

69th Avenue and Powell Exterior View 
Rendering courtesy of OH PLANNING + DESIGN, ARCHITECTURE

Project Timeline

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS



Meet Kellogg’s New Principal
When Kellogg Middle School re-opens in the fall, veteran 
educator Richard Smith will lead the effort as principal.  
Smith has been principal of Lent K-8 School since 2018.  
At Lent, he took over a traditionally underserved campus and 
improved attendance, school culture and staff retention. 
Smith assumed his new position in January to get a jump on 
the many details involved in opening a brand new school. 

New Kellogg Feeder Schools
Under the approved enrollment boundaries, 
the neighborhood programs at Arleta, 
Marysville, Creston and Lent will convert from 
their kindergarten-to-8th grade (K-8) structure to 
a K-5 structure. Students in grades 6-8 in those 
schools will move to Kellogg starting in the 
2021-22 school year. Students in grades 6-8 in 
Bridger and Lent's  Spanish Dual Language 
Immersion Program will also feed into Kellogg. 

Classroom

New Gym 

Hallway with lockers 
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